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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE SEPTEMBER 11, 1914 

Office of the White House Press Secretary 

STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENT 

The announcement yesterday by Mr. Hushen concerning study of the entire 
matter of Presidential clemency and pardons was prompted by inquiries to 
the White House Press Office concerning Mrs. John Dean'. reported statement 
in reference to pardoning of her husband and similar public statements on 
behalf of others. 

Such a study is, of course, made for any request concerning pardon of an 
individual. 

However, no inference should be drawn as to the outcome of such study in 
any case. Nor is my pardon of the former President, under the unique 
circumstances stated by me in granting it, related to any other case which 
is or may be under study. 
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